From: Ray Willenberg, Jr. [rwillenberg@rimsemi.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2009 5:33 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: La Purisma Resort

Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors,
Dear Ladies and Gentleman,

| have been coming to Santa Barbara area for the past 30 years.

| have had the GREATEST experience of playing La Purisma since it was originally built.

The golf course rates as one of the best in the WORLD and | have played all over the world.

I would urge you to allow a Resort to be built around the golf course as soon as it can be done.

| know many golfers would travel from all parts of the world to stay right at the course and not

have the long drive from Buellton or Lompoc or in some cases if you like a nice hotel SB.

This course has a perfect location for a Resort. It has a beautiful setting and would give a nice and quiet
destination for golfers and snowbirds from Canada.

This would bring more travelers to see the back country of the northern part of Santa Barbara County.

t live in San Diego, CA and call the Santa Barbara area my second love.

Please | urge you to allow a resort to be built so | can stay closer to the course that | love to play.
Thank you for hearing me and my opinion.

Sincerely,

Ray Willenberg Jr.

2743 Ocean Front Walk
Mission Beach CA 92109
Phone: 619-778-4506
RWillenberg@rimsemi.com

3/20/2009



